
CHURCH OF SACRED HEART                                                      OCTOBER 15, 28th Sunday Ordinary Time  

 Parish Office Phone 701-734-8131 
sacredhtwilton.com                 

   
 

Mass/Liturgy Schedule 

Sunday, October 15                                           8:30 AM 
 Catholic Daughters of Elizabeth Seton 
Sunday, October 22                                           8:30 AM 
 +Sandy Murrey 

Confessions                              

30 minutes prior to Mass or by appointment  

Rosary 8:05 a.m. on Sundays  

 

PARISH CONTACTS 
Pastor:                 Msgr. Gene Lindemann    673-3452 
Deacon:                  Harvey Hanel                      202-7190 
Parish Council: Travis Greff                         734-6041 
Finance Council: Shane Morris                527-9301 
CCD Director:        Emily Hutzenbiler               734-6166  
Altar Society:       Jeanette Fox               460-7136 
Business Mgr.:      Tedi Maher  
(Sacred Heart Office- Tues, Thurs)               734-8131 
(St. Hildegard Office- Mon, Wed, Fri)            673-3177 
 

PARISH EVENTS/NEWS 

 

OCTOBER 8 OFFERINGS 
Adult Offerings                                      $               885.00 
Loose Offerings                     $                 58.00  
Youth Offerings                                           $                    4.00 
Online Offerings     $                 85.00 
Total      $              1032.00 

                                                        

OCTOBER SERVICE TEAMS             
CLEANING:  Connie Roehrich (leader), Kathy Clausen, 
Jolene Deichert, Lisa Nielsen, Amanda Roehrich, & Marla 
Kraft.   YARD CARE:  Ken Roehrich (leader), Tom Welder, 
Dustin Clausen, Corey & Casey Krush, & Nathan Roehrich.   

FALL BREAK - OCTOBER 23 
Please note: There will not be Faith Formation Classes on 

Sunday October 23. 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
Ministry  October 22 October 29 

Lector Jackie Geiger Tom Welder 

Altar Servers  Halia Wolf 
Gage Wolf 

Avery Grey 
Valerio Hernandez 

Ushers Tom Welder 
Gene Geiger 

Terry Emineth 
Virginis Emineth 

Gifts  Benning Family  Nielsen Family  

Eucharistic 
Minister 

Deacon Harvey Mary Ann Welder 

Sacristan Cindy Opp Bev Monroe 

Counters Tom Welder 
Roberta Thorson 

Bev Bergquist 
Billi Wolf 

Hospitality  Mike & Billi Wolf Welder Family 

Rosary Mary Ann Welder LaVern Holkup 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS:  Please make sure that you have 
a sub if you are unable to fulfill your commitment.    

CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS 

Today is Catholic Daughters Day in America. We invite you 
to stay for hospitality after mass, provided by our local 
court. If you are interested in joining the Catholic 
Daughters, please contact Heidi Quinn, at (701) 734-6147. 
 

THANK YOU!!                                                                  

Sacred Heart Parish is extremely blessed to have so many 
parishioners that came together to host our Octoberfest 
Fall dinner. Thank you to all who have been such generous 
and cheerful contributors of their time, talent, and 
treasure. Special thanks to Karl Arnold (Sportsmen’s Bar), 
for donating the beef, Roberta Thorson (Thorson’s 
Produce), for donating the potatoes, and James & Jen 
Meyer for donating the homegrown corn. Also, many 
thanks to the Altar Society women and their spouses, for 
preparing and serving the meal.  We served 190 people for 
dinner, and everyone had a great time at the festivities.    

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY OCT 22 
Pope Francis invites the entire Church to support mission 
dioceses in Africa, Asia, the Pacific Islands, and parts of 
Latin America and Europe, where priests, religious and lay 
leaders serve the world’s most vulnerable communities. 
Please keep the Pope’s missions in your prayers and be 
generous in this collection for the Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith.  Envelopes are in the church 
entry, please be generous.                           

YEAR-END GIFTS 
The end of the year is coming fast.  You still have time to 
make a gift and receive valuable tax benefits.  Depending 
upon your goals, a charitable gift made this year can 
provide you with lifetime income, save taxes on the sale of 
your property, and reduce your taxable income on this 
year’s return.  To learn more about the benefits of making 
a charitable gift this year, please contact the parish office. 
 

AREA EVENTS/NEWS 

 

WHITE MASS OCTOBER 16 
The public is invited to attend the Bismarck Diocese’s 
annual White Mass on Monday, Oct. 16 at 5:30 p.m. at 
Cathedral of the Holy Spirit in Bismarck. The special Mass 
honors healthcare professionals, active and retired. 
 

KC FESTIVAL OCTOBER 28 
The St. Thomas More Council #2760 from St. Joseph in 
Mandan will be holding their 8th Annual KC Festival on 
Saturday, October 28 at the Mandan Eagles. The KC 
Festival offers beer and wine tasting, food, including 
pulled pork and shredded beef, coleslaw, potato salad, 
beans and desserts, 50/50 raffle, silent auction and a live 
band. Tickets are $40 in advance and $45 at the door. 
Proceeds from this event will benefit Saint Joseph Catholic 
Montessori School and School of The Holy Family. Tickets 
will be available after weekend Masses at the Church of 
St. Joseph, at the parish office or by calling Pat at 701-202-
9103 or Clint at 701-721-3638. 
 

ENCOUNTER NIGHTS AT                   

CORPUS CHRISTI                                                                           

The Church of Corpus Christi invites you to experience the 
U.S. Catholic Bishop's Eucharistic Revival and Encounter 
Christ's True Presence. In response to the parish phase of 
the Eucharistic Revival, Corpus Christi will host Encounter 
Nights to draw the faithful deeper into relationship with 
Jesus. Encounter Nights will offer opportunities for 
Scripture, meditation, reflections by clergy, Adoration of 
the Blessed Sacrament, sacred silence, praise music and 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation. Join us for our first 
Encounter Night on Thursday, October 19, 2023, 7:00-8:30 
p.m. All are invited.  

 

NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC 

CONGRESS JULY 2024 
The National Eucharistic Congress is the culminating event 
of the entire Eucharistic Revival. The Bismarck Diocese, in 
partnership with the University of Mary, extends an 
invitation for the faithful of this diocese to join us on a 
pilgrimage to the National Eucharistic Congress next 
summer. In collaboration with the University of Mary and 
because of their sponsorship of the Congress, we’ve 
obtained 300 tickets—or six busses worth of tickets—to 
what will be one of the most significant gatherings of 
Catholics in our lifetime. The timeline of the pilgrimage is 
from July 16-22 departing and returning to Bismarck. Due 
to the longevity of the trip, there will be overnight stays 
on the road in Minneapolis and Chicago, until we arrive at 
our reserved downtown housing in Indianapolis. If you’re 
interested in learning more or registering, please 
www.umary.edu/faith-service/university-
ministry/retreats-events/national-eucharistic-congress. 
Here, you will find additional information about the plans 
for the trip, a detailed cost breakdown, and everything 
you need to get started on the registration process. 

 

JOB OPENINGS 
Light of Christ Catholic Schools is now accepting applications 
for the following positions:  
• Lead Food Service Worker (Saint Anne School)  
• Food Service Worker (part-time)  
• Mission Advancement Officer (full-time)  
• Bus Drivers (for games/events and field trips)  
Apply at lightofchristschools.org/employment. Contact Randy 
George at rgeorge@lightofchristschools.org or 701-425-0793 
for more information. 
The Pro-Cathedral of St. Mary in Bismarck has a full-time 
opening for a Liturgy and Hospitality Coordinator. Interested 
applicants may submit a cover letter, resume, and three 
references to Olivia Richter, Business Manager, 825 E. 
Broadway Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58501, call 701-712-2927, or 
email olivia@stmarysbismarck.org 
Home On The Range: Our Qualified Residential Treatment 
Program for youth, is looking for Pastoral Assistant. For a job 
description or more information call (701) 872-3745, ext. 
7102. Resumes can be sent to dianes@hotrnd.com. 

 

Stewardship Thought: All too often, stewardship is 
presented only with the church support or the funding of 
other charities as the goal. This is too limiting. Stewardship 

also involves time and talent. 

http://www.sacredhtwilton.com/
mailto:dianes@hotrnd.com

